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Date: 24 February 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
In line with Government advice, face coverings will no longer be required in secondary school classrooms 
from Monday, 28th February 2022. Any young person or staff member who wishes to continue to wear a face 
covering in classrooms will be fully supported in doing so.  Face coverings will still be required in communal 
areas and corridors or when in close contact with others, unless exempt. 
 
Restrictions on in person assemblies have also been eased, and we look forward to arranging House Group 
and Year Group assemblies from next week. 
 
We continue to encourage pupils and staff to take a lateral flow test on Wednesdays and Sundays and to 
register their results on the Government website.  Lateral flow test kits are available in the foyer at the start 
and end of the day, in the Street area at intervals and lunchtimes and from the school office or medical room 
throughout the day. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Barbara Lee 
Head Teacher 
 

 


